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To Whom It May Concern,

I am attaching a letter in response to the Warrington draft local plan on behalf of our
community group. Wild About Stockton Heath. .

Please confirm receipt of this and contact me if you need any further information.

Best Regards

Tara Shaikh

(Secretary of Wild About Stockton Heath)




